
Please support SCR 4014.  I am a lifelong ND resident and also a 
Vietnam veteran.  The horses at TRNP are part of our ND history and 
removal of them would rob future generations of experiencing the 
joy associated with viewing them.  My family has enjoyed annual 
trips to TRNP in which we bring our own horses to ride in the park.  
Seeing these magnificent animals in the ND Badlands has been what 
draws us back each year.  Removing them from the park would 
negatively affect tourism and morale.  Please help preserve this 
precious ND treasure.  Thank you for your time and consideration.


LeRoy P. Musland


